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Dan Byer            Thomas Belland 
Chairman            AJ Byrne 

Meeting Date: 3/4/2019 
Meeting Location: Mendon Town Hall, Parks Office, 20 Main St. Mendon, MA 

Minutes Approved: _12/17/2019__ 
 

Members Present: Tom Belland, Dan Byer,  
Members Absent: AJ Byrne 
Parks Director: Dan Byer 
Others: Trevor Calvey (Nipmuc Youth Softball) 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:50pm. 
 

Dan let the commissioners know we received a donation of a commercial fridge.  This will be a 
great help for the shack.  Dan and Tom discussed the proposed revolving account.  Dan and Tom discussed 
interview dates.  They will do 3/16 from 9am-11am and 3/19 at 5pm.   

 
AJ arrived at 5:15pm 
The Commissioners discussed the proposed basketball program.  Alan has decided it was too much 

to plan for this summer.  With the large amount of turnover in the staff he is worried we need to figure out 
the rec program without an extra program to work on.  

 
The Commissioners discussed the tractor.  All are in favor of the lease option.  Dan shared a few 

pricing options for a 2, 3, or 4 year lease.  They agree a 3 year lease is probably best.  
 
Dan shared the prices he’s gotten so far for the Millville parking lot.  Asphalt Engineering is $34K 

for the gravel and paving and $12K for the ADA work.  They did not quote the drainage as they don’t do 
that work.  

 
The Commissioners discussed South Central Warriors field use.   He has not replied to requests for 

the past due fees.  Tom suggests we sent Jay a letter.   
 
Trevor Calvey (NYS) joined the meeting.  
The commission met with Trevor Calvey from Nipmuc Youth Softball to discuss the proposed 

shed.  The location is marked and they are working on plans to build the shed.   
Trevor left the meeting. 
The commission discussed hiring Alan and Steph in advance of the interviews.  Dan would like to 

get their paperwork in so we can pay them for participating in the interviews.   
 
 Dan made a motion to hire Alan DeAngelis as the Rec Program Director at a rate of 

$23 per hour and Stephanie Morrison as an Assistant Director at a rate of $14.50 per hour.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6pm. 
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